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EHM Positive Horse Community Notification  

June 5, 2024 

In accordance with the Board’s Equine Herpesvirus Myeloencephalopathy (EHM) Control Plan, “Following the 
declaration of quarantine of an EHM positive horse, the Board shall in a timely manner post on its web site the 
name and location of the facility where the EHM positive horse is identified and any other locations where the 
EHM positive horse was kept in the 72 hours prior to the onset of neurological symptoms.” 

The facility address is: 

8324 60th St N, 
Grant, MN, 55082 
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